
 

25th January 25 
 
Willie will be preaching on Sunday morning, conƟnuing our series in MaƩhew’s Gospel and we’ll be sharing 
communion together. 
On Sunday evening at 6.30pm, Jonny will be preaching in our Apostles’ Creed series - this week looking at 
“The Father Almighty.” 
  
The evening service series Ɵes in with our new Home Group studies which conƟnue this week. Groups will 
meet as normal during the week. 
  
Remember that you can join us earlier on Sunday as we have our Morning Prayer Ɵme at 10.30am, through 
in the side hall, with tea and coffee being served from 10.15am. Coffee is also served aŌer the service and 
will be back in the conference room for the next wee while. 
  
Sunday Lunches for Young Adults and Student will begin again this week – do feel free to stay behind aŌer 
the service on Sunday to have lunch together. Lunches will run each week of the term unƟl 23rd March, 
apart from on 9th February when none of our regular team are available. If someone else would like to get 
involved in cooking for 30-40 people on a Sunday, this is a good opportunity – please just speak to Sally to 
find out more! 
  
ConƟnue to pray for the Hope Explored course which concludes this Thursday, 30th January. 

 

A reminder to get your Ɵckets booked for the Faith In Kids ParenƟng Seminar on Wednesday 5th February – 
more details in previous newsleƩers and booking link can be found on the church website. 
 
The Love Aberdeen project conƟnues to run, delivering the Gospel to every home in the city. You can collect 
a bundle of gospels and labels for them in the foyer at church on Sunday, and sign up to deliver to a specific 
street using the Love Aberdeen website/app. We will be having a session on Saturday 1st February at 3pm in 
Hebron to pray then go out together with the gospels and cover a parƟcular area of the town. 

 

We are delighted at the response to the request for more help with running creche on Sunday mornings for 
our Under 3s! This is a big group at the moment, requiring 3 helpers each week so it’s great to add all the 
new names to the rota. The size of the group also means space is geƫng a bit Ɵght in our creche room. This 
Sunday we are going to trial having creche in the carpeted area of the games hall, where they will have 
access to toys and mats from the store cupboard, as well as toilets and baby change faciliƟes. We will have 
the chairs set out along the carpet line aŌer the morning prayer Ɵme to create a contained area for them. 
Families with liƩle ones should come downstairs as normal but head through to the hall this week instead of 
the creche room. 
 
Every Blessing,  
 

  
 

 

 
 


